

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome back to school for the Summer term, I trust you had a wonderful Easter break and were able to enjoy a little more freedom.

This term we will be flying out to Narobi, Kenya to explore and compare a completely different place to the British Isles.

Please remember to keep up with the homework expectations of reading, spelling and TT rock stars. Our spelling quizzes will be on Fridays.

Keep safe, Miss Frampton

OUR DRIVING QUESTION:

How is life different for the children of Africa?

AS WRITERS we will be producing stories based on the text 'Mama Panya's Pancakes'. Later on in the term, we will write a fact files on the 'Big 5'.

AS MATHEMATICIANS we will be learning all about fractions. Later on in the term, we will be exploring telling the time during our Maths No Problem lessons.

AS HUMANITARIANS we will be exploring maps of Africa and Kenya, looking at the similarities and differences between Kenya and the British Isles.

AS COMPUTER SCIENTISTS we are going to improve our computational thinking by creating and debugging algorithms.

AS ARTISTS we are looking at Kenyan patterns and creating our own. We will also be designing and making Kenyan fruit kebabs.

AS SCIENTISTS we are going to build on our work from last half term and focus on the environment around us. We will discuss how we can 'do our bit' to protect our surrounding areas.

AS CITIZENS (PSHE/RE) in RE we will be continuing to look at Hinduism and Christainity including the pentecost festival.

AS MUSICIANS we will be learning how to play African drums, exploring beat and dance.

THINGS TO REMEMBER

If you have any queries or questions please do get in touch with me.

jframpton@atlantic-aspirations.org

AS ATHLETES we will be progressing on last terms ball, bat and racket skills with the introduction of summer sports that enhance and develop prior learning, encourage teamwork and cooperation including cricket, rounders and tennis amongst others.